
Midlothian Council 
Tuesday 18 December 2018 

Notice of Motion 

Council records its thanks to staff who organised, and all the partners who attended, 
this year’s Community Planning Development Day, which was held on Saturday 
24th November at the Edinburgh College’s Midlothian Campus. 

At the request of a number of community organisations, the event was held on a 
Saturday for the first time and was attended by around 140 people representing 
statutory partners, voluntary organisations and community groups. 

We are particularly pleased that in the Scottish Year of Young People, there was a 
tremendous attendance by young people from across Midlothian who made up 
roughly a third of those present. 

Moved: 

Councillor Jim Muirhead 

Seconded: 

Councillor John Hackett 
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